












 

Follow Him and change your life. 
The message of Jesus is clear. When He says those 
words, "change your life," He is asking you to make a 
profound change in your whole life.  To do that, first, we 
must listen to the Gospel and learn who Jesus is. And 
only once we begin to know Him, can we choose to    
follow Him and to help Him help others. In this new year 
as you reflect on how you can change to be more like 
Him, one meaningful way to consider is by making a gift 
of hope through the Archbishop’s Charity and             
Development Drive (ABCD).   

Let us unite to be ,  
One in Faith, One in Hope, One in Charity. 

.  

The Outreach Ministry will be collecting PB & J and 
ham and cheese/turkey & cheese sandwiches twice a 
month, every other Tuesday from 7:00 p.m. until 7:20 
p.m.  Make the sandwich of you choice. Bring your 

donation to the parking lot in front of the parish office.  In   
addition,  we will be happy to take any men’s clothing, blankets 
and shoes. Please all items in good condition. Personal hygiene 
products are also welcome and  appreciated. 

January Pick-up Dates. Are on the 8th & 22nd 
If you have any questions you can contact                

Sandra Herrera  at 786-348-7846. 
Helping the homeless in downtown Miami. 

Outreach Ministry  

We're Hiring... 
If you have a beautiful smile and a welcoming             
personality, and if you are good with people, we need 
you.  Have you ever noticed the handsomely dressed Men 
and Woman who welcome you when you arrive at 
church? We are looking to add more members to this 
group at all masses especially at the 5:30 p.m. mass on 
Sundays.  The pay is good: it's one step on the "Stairway 
to Heaven." if you are  interested please contact Isis at
(305) 733-9910 or the Church office. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society  
S.O.S.   ‘Save Our Society’.  

 
The Blessed Trinity St. Vincent de Paul Society 
is Your Society. It is your Dimes, and Dollars 
(sometimes more), that pays for the overdue FPL 
Bill, the Water Bill, sometimes the rent, and often 
pays for the groceries of people in our  community 
who are in need. So when you see the ‘Poor Box’, 
or the ushers holding the  SVDP 
Collection Baskets as you leave Church, please 
think of all you can do, by supporting Your Blessed 
Trinity SVDP. 

 

If you have left Blessed Trinity in your will,  
please let us know so we can add you to our  

Legacy of Love Circle! 





Un Peregrinaje a Italia 
Bajo la dirección espiritual de nuestro Pastor el Padre Alfaro 

12 Días de Viaje:   del 10 al 21 de junio 

Atención: Este programa será en Español y el cupo es              
limitado pero todavía tenemos dos cupos disponibles.   
Reserve ahora, llame a la oficina  parroquial. 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS, CHILDREN'S CHOIR AND  
JUNIOR LECTORS! 

Father Alfaro and the Liturgy Committee would like to invite all 
of you to lunch to thank you for sharing your gifts of time and 
talent and joyfully serving the Lord by serving others here in 

your Blessed Trinity Community! 
 

Join us On Saturday, January 12, 2019 at 11:00 am in the Parish 
Hall  

Please RSVP to Linda@blessed-trinity.org or call the parish office by 
January 6, 2019 




